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Brothers, 

     Happy New Year 2024!! 

     I hope that you can attend tomorrow's January Ryan Division Meeting.  As always it is at 
7:30pm on the second Tuesday of the month.  This month that is January 9th at the KofC Hall, 
150 Fair St., Plymouth. 

     At the January meeting, we will welcome two new members to the Ryan Division and 
confrere the AOH Shamrock Degree upon them.  Please do come out to witness this 
ceremony for our new members. 

     Next Past State President Kevin Burke will install our officers for 2024.  This is a ceremony 
that has long been a part of the Ryan Division's history. 

     This past Saturday, the budget committee met and approved a budget that I'll send out under 
a different email.  I'll ask for comments / questions and then entertain a motion to approve the 
budget. 

     Our annual "Dinner and a Hockey Game" RSVP period has closed.  Those going will watch 
Team USA take on Chicago on January 20, 2024. 

     If you saw my email from this past weekend, our February "Dinner Out" will be at Karl's 
Cabin in Plymouth at 5pm, Saturday, February 2024.  You will recall our first Dinner Out was to 
be at Karl's but, because of their fire, we had to delay while they rebuilt the roadhouse.  A few 
spots remain.  To RSVP, sent me (Tim Higgins) and email and I'll get you on the list.  The food 
there is excellent. 

     In March, we plan to participate in the annual Detroit St. Patrick's Parade.  However, ever 
since the pandemic, the Plymouth Memorial Day Parade is now a vehicle based parade without 
marching units, so this is off the scheduled until the Plymouth DDA changes the format back to 
the way it was before COVID.   

     Remember, this is your club, let's live up to our motto and have fun doing it. 

     Slainte. 

     Yours in Friendship, Unity and Christian Charity. 

Timothy Higgins 
President 
Patrick Ryan Division 
AOH Michigan 



~~~~~~~~~~~~~  READ ON ~~~~~It won't take much of your time~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

********************************************************* 
Prayers for the Sick 

Please keep these people in your thoughts and prayers: 

Kevin Dunn, Phil O'Shaughnessy, Kathy Inman, Charlie French, Jim Inch, Patsy Duggan, Brian 
Dunleavy, Tom Harkins, Janet Shanahan, Hans Hanson, Joyce Hanson, Kitty Heinsman, Hellen 
Liebersbach, Laurie Deault, Tom Kish, Kathy Kish and the people of Ukraine & Israel. 

+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_+_ 

AOH Patrick Ryan social media sites: 

Webpage: www.aoh-patrickryandivision.org 

Facebook Page: www.facebook.com/AOH-Patrick-Ryan-Division-1097444203611253/ 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

AOH Ryan Division Officers for 2024 

Chaplain: Fr. Terry Treppa:  ttreppa@comcast.net 

President: Tim Higgins:  irishtim80@aol.com 

Vice President: Kevin Dunn:  kdunn_pc@comcast.net 

Recording Secretary: Tom Kish:  tom.kish@comcast.net 

Financial Secretary: Mike Riley: mriley44@yahoo.com 

Treasurer: Mark Conroy:  meconroy25@hotmail.com 

Chairman of the Standing Committee:  Rob Bovitz: rob@bovitzcpa.com 

Marshal: Connor Zahler: cmoore6500@gmail.com 

Sentinel: Rick St.Peter: rfstpeter62@gmail.com 

********************************************************************************************************* 
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